
 

This year, on Tuesday, November 28, 2017, St. Rose of Lima Catholic School is 
participating in our first ever Archdiocesan-wide #GiveCatholic for #GivingTuesday 
event, a global day dedicated to giving. 

On November 28th, you have the opportunity to express God’s love in your own way for 
St. Rose of Lima Catholic School. The funds raised on Giving Tuesday will be used to  

 Help fund financial aid assistance for our students that require additional support in 
order to afford a Catholic education. 

 Renovation of the school Science Lab.  

 Redesign of the school courtyard. 

Please visit www.givecatholicgt.org on November 28th to help support our mission. 

 

#givesrl #givingtuesday 

http://www.givecatholicgt.org

